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Christopher Cooney

From: Christopher Cooney
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 2:37 PM
To: 'Kooistra, Ron'
Subject: RE: Correct Email

Mr. Kooistra, 
 
Thank you for letting us know about the error. We will update our records accordingly and we apologize for any 
inconvenience. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Chris Cooney 
Deputy Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6393 
 
 
 
From: Kooistra, Ron [mailto:rkooistra@elnk.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 2:20 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Correct Email 
 
Hello,  
 
I received the attached fax yesterday concerning my email being incorrect.  I’ve confirmed that you have missed the “r” 
in my last name on the Change of Information on Regulated Utility form submitted.  Please correct my email to be 
rkooistra@elnk.com so that I may continue to receive notices via email from you.   
 
Thank you,  
 
Ron Kooistra 
Regulatory Analyst | Regulatory Compliance 
EarthLink 
E: rkooistra@elnk.com 
O: 616-988-7333 
2851 Charlevoix Dr. SE Ste 209 | Grand Rapids, MI  49546 
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